 J. C. ALLARD

540 Tilton Hill Road, Pittsfield, NH 03263

(603) 435-5169   jcallard@metrocast.net   

February 14, 2021
To the Voters of Pittsfield:

I am running for re-election to the Pittsfield Select Board.  It was a difficult decision this year, as I have served on the board for five years and am serving concurrently as one of your representatives to the General Court.  I considered stepping down in order to spend more time with my family.
However, I am extremely proud of the team we have on the board and am privileged to work with genuine professionals in all of our municipal departments.  I am also privileged to serve with dedicated volunteers who make our other boards and commissions work for the betterment of Pittsfield.  I decided that I want to continue working toward an improved community.
There are several projects underway now that I want to see brought to fulfillment, and I believe keeping the team together is the best way to bring those projects to fruition. Every time we adjourn a board meeting I am gratified that I get to work with such dedicated and caring people.

Some of the things I want to see completed are: the modifications to the Clark’s Pond dam, new sidewalks, continued improvements to downtown buildings, the solar power farm approved by the voters last year, and a repurposing of the vacant lot on Main Street recently acquired by the town.
I ask for your support to keep the team together and focused on municipal improvements, while striving to use your tax dollars wisely.

Thank you for your consideration.

  Sincerely,

                                                                                J. C. Allard

